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SPECIFIC COMMENTS TO AUTHORS 

It was with great attention and interest that I read your paper entitled "Gastric 

neuroendocrine tumor: a practical literature review". I consider the matter pertinent 

especially after the changes adopted by the new WHO classification. The main drawback 

would be the fact that some recent articles with the same type of content have already 

been released. Yet this fact does not detract from the quality of your work. You can find 

some suggestions in the attached word document (including tables). Once again 

congratulations on the work developed. 

 


